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REPORT

Programme Report

The programme was presided over by Dr. H. Abdul Jaffar Ali, Associate Professor & Head,

Department of Biotechnology, Islamiah College (Autonomous), Vaniyambadi at 11:15 am in

Seminar Hall.

The programme was started with Qirath by Mr. Saihaan (III B.Sc.Biotechnology) and

followed by Welcome address given by Dr.H.Abdul Jaffar Ali, HoD. Dr.T. Afsar Basha,

Principal, delivered a Presidential address emphasized role of biotechnology in human

mankind in all the fields of sciences. Dr.S.Shaik Khader Nawaz,Vice-Principal

(Academics), delivered Felicitation address where he addressed with emerging



biotechnologist students, how to overcome their problems in life while studying and

encouraged students to do good research in future career and its importance in life.

Dr.S.U. Mohammed Riyaz, introduced the Chief Guest to the gatherings. Chief Guest

Dr. Balaji Balakrishnan, Assistant Professor, Department of Integrative Biology, School of

Biosciences and Technology, Vellore Institute of Technology, Vellore has delivered a

special lecture on “Cell culture as in vitro models” by nudging the students and also shared

some research ideas and guidelines to all the participants, regarding various advanced

techniques in cell culture research, like different types of cell culture techniques used in

treatment of various research were discussed by the chief guest to the participants. Followed

by this, in interaction session, students actively interacted with chief guest and questions were

answered and doubts were cleared by the chief guest in an interactive way.

In conclusion, in this programme, nearly 100 participants have participated, which

included all Undergraduate students (I, II, III year), PG Students (II Year) and Ph.D.

Research Scholars actively involved in this programme and formal vote of thanks was

proposed by Dr.N.P.M.Mohamed Tariq. The entire programme was organized meticulously

by Dr. S.U. Mohammed Riyaz. The programme was ended successfully at 1.00 pm with

National Anthem.

Thanking you

Dr. H. Abdul Jaffar Ali Dr. T. Afsar Basha

Head of the Department Principal


